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THIS IS THE NEWSLETTER of the Keystone Radio Control Society. 
It is published each month prior to the regularly scheduled 
membership meeting for the purpose of informing KRCS members 
and friends of the activities of the club. 
  
KRCS MEMBERS may place FOR SALE or WANTED ads in the 
newsletter free of charge.  Submissions may be left at the Hidden 
Hangar 10 days or more before the meeting, or E-mail to the editors. 
 

 

LOTS OF ACTIVITIES COMING UP! 
 

Make sure you check the upcoming events 
carefully in the club minutes.   

 
 

QUALIFIED INSTRUCTORS 
 

DAN MCNEIL        (717) 944-9538 CELL (717) 512-3095    
RON CAMBELL           (717) 492-0038 
DAN MCNEIL II            (717) 571-0750 CELL           
SAM MCLENEGAN     (717) 944-4491 
WALT HIESTER           (717) 832-7278 CELL (717) 599-8697      
ROY STONE            (717) 367-8216  
HENRY SPANGLER    (717) 566-5493                                          
WAYNE LAUGHNER  (717) 774-2918 
 
 

KEYSTONE RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY, INC. 
411 Bonnymead Ave., Harrisburg, PA 17111 

 
OFFICERS:  
  
 President- Jim Geiger  361-6113
 Vice Pres. Henry Spangler 566-5493 

Secretary  Walt Heister   832-7278 
 Treasurer- Don Epler  564-5120 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS (term) 
 Sam McLenegan  (2008-09)      944-4491 

Dan McNeil           (2008-09)      944-9538 
 Bob Krehling         (2009-10)      657-5547 
 Dan McNeil II        (2008-09)      571-0750 
 George Meyer     (2009-10)      564-3598  
             Bill Hallman           (2009-10)      566-2472 
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-MEETING NOTICE – 
 

THE JUNE 09 KRCS GENERAL 
MEMBERSHIP MEETING WILL BE HELD 
ON MONDAY EVENING, JUNE 1ST AT  

CREAMERY FEILD AT 7 PM. 
 



FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

May 2009 
 
 

 
Well things are coming along on improvements to the pavilion and storage area at the field.  The field has 
been rolled and several work parties have gotten it into great shape.  Come and enjoy!!! 
 
We have two events scheduled for this summer (an electric and open fun fly) and will use them as money 
generators.  We plan to charge for food and hope to build our financial reserves.  Although we generated 
money from generous donations, the club still kicked in $1,200 for improvements. 
 
Note, we will we have two fun fly’s but we will also again have the Mt. Joy Library event. Dates below in the 
news letter. 
 
Have a safe flying year and enjoy the great weather. 
 
Jim Geiger 
President, KRCS  
 

 
KRCS Meeting  Minutes 

April 6, 2009 
 

 
The meeting at The Hangar opened at 7:00 PM with president, Jim Geiger presiding. 
 
There were 25 members present. 
 
We had the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag. 
 
Minutes of the March Meeting was approved upon motion by Bob K and seconded by George. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report was approved upon motion by Sam and seconded By John N 
 
Don Epler announced that 10 old members will be removed from the rolls due to nonpayment of dues. 
 
Bob K gave a report on the field situation: 
 
 Much work has been accomplished, more trees have been cut and a general clean up of brush is underway. 
The tractor man will be coming to haul brush away. 
 
We are ready to move the present pavilion and the new pavilion (22’ x 31’) WILL BE ORDERED. 
 
Bob announced that his raffles and donations have resulted in $2,500 towards pavilion expenses. 
 
It was decided that the club have two Fun/Fly events this summer. The dates are July 11th and August 15th. 
Walt and Bill Hallman will run one of the events. Volunteers are needed!! 



 
Dave Latsha was voted into membership. 
 
Dave gave a very interesting talk about the funeral of one of his friends in Florida. 
 
Dave also showed his model of the SR-71. He gave some history of the plane which was quite fascinating. 
 
Ron announced that the Mt. Joy Library Static Display will be held on July 18th from 10:00 to noon. Come 
early to set up. Limited flying will be available for those of limited ability. 
 
Wayne said that the Young Eagles Program will be held on May 2nd at the Capital City Airport. Wayne 
mentioned that any plane for static display should be ones that can be handled by the spectators and not 
”hands off” type aircraft. 
 
The Jet Rally at Maytown will be the Aug 1st weekend. 
 
This is a “MUST SEE”: event for all rc modelers. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:45 upon motion by Bill M. and seco9nded by Dan I. 
 
Bill Moore won the fifty/fifty raffle. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Walt Hiester, Secretary 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bob, deciding how to keep up the harassment. 

Earnest Fitz was gracious enough to  

haul in eight loads of fill for no-charge 



Capitol Pavilion Building Fund 
Has reached it’s goal!!! 

 
Donors: 
 
$500 - $1000 
Bill Holsberg            Charlie Seitz 
Bob Krehling 
 
$200 - $499  
Dave Latsha             Mike McCaffery 
Wayne Laughner      Anonymous 
Dan Bishop              Pat McQuillan 
 
$50 - $199 
J.R. Rautzhan         Don Phillips 
John Novak  George Meyer 
Bill Moore 
 
$20 - $49 
Henry Spangler       Don Epler 
Linda Coover           
 
Raffel Ticket funds: 
 Phil Cartier - $39.00 
 Dave Latsha - $115.00 
 Hidden Hanger - $35 
        Micro Airplane Drawing - $96.00 
          $25 Gift Certificate Drawing - $49.00 
 Charger Raffel - $60 

 
A plaque with donor names will be 

mounted on the new pavilion. 
 

It’s been a wonderful project, we’ve enjoyed the enthusiasm of all 
those that participated. 

Especially, Walt Heister, George Meyer and Bill Moore 
Who showed up everyday and withstood the harassment. 

Bob Krehling 

 



 




